
TO: Kathy Dailey, Office of the Provost 

From: Austin Murphy, Chair of University Senate Committee 

Cc: Michelle Piskulich, Provost 

RE: Annual Report of the University Senate Committee (2020-2021) 

 

The University Senate Committee met several times during the 2020-2021 academic year in order to hear 

reports from the Kresge Library Dean and staff, as well as provide feedback/questions about the Oakland 

University library, including with respect to the library policies, hours, and other matters relating to the 

coronavirus pandemic. The Committee also met several times to plan/coordinate the 16th annual Authors 

at Oakland event, as well as select/vote upon the authors to present. The Authors at Oakland event was 

held online on March 20, 2021, with Professors Katie Greer and Zexin Ma making presentation then on 

their published research. 

Professor Kate Rougeau was selected to chair the Committee next year. 


